
BAR MANAGER’S REPORT 
 

 

Another busy year for the BPGC Bar has brought about good returns for our Club. 

The service to members and guests is a credit to volunteer Bar staff who gladly give of their time 
to be part of our regular Roster. Their support for the Bar Manager is very much appreciated. 

Of course, more RSA volunteers would share the load. 

Also, a big thanks to the members who give their time to run Drinks Carts for the various social 
days, Bonanza Day and Foodshare day. These days reflect very well on our Club and supply 
good income for us. 

It continues to be challenging to maintain Prices at existing levels. As we all know costs 
continue to move in one direction. Our prices compare favorably to other clubs, and we will 
endeavor to keep it that way, so that members and guests receive the benefit. 

The proposed Point of Sale system will greatly assist the business side of running the Bar, by 
means of making it simpler for Bar staff to transact behind the counter. It will also provide the 
Club with greater financial analysis of Bar (as well as other Club) activities as well as reducing 
some of the workload for our Treasurer, Captains etc. 

 

 

John Parsons 

Bar Manager. 

October 2024. 

 

 


